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Please find attached Surrey County Council’s response to the further draft recommendations in the form of a joint letter from the Leader and Chief
Executive, focussed on reiterating our desire to retain single member divisions.

We have advised our members to respond directly if they have views on the other aspects of the recommendations.

Could you please acknowledge receipt of our response letter.
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